
Sunday Morning Worship at  

Fetteresso Church 

  

From Sunday 5th September single Sunday morning services will resume at the normal start 

time of 10.45am 

Extra chairs in sanctuary + more seating areas in gallery with a target of 1M spacing 

between groups 

It would be helpful if those who are fit and able including families with older children could 

upstairs to leave space for those less able and young families downstairs 

We hope to make a change in track and trace system using the NHS Track and Trace QR 

Code. 

If you are not able to use QR Codes on your phone, please bring a pen and be prepared to 

sign in as directed (pens will be available and will be placed in a box for cleaning) 

We hope to dispense with the screens but when that happens, all those on the chancel will 

be taking lateral flow tests before attending on a Sunday 

Unfortunately the Covid virus is still with us – community spread 

Symptoms of the infection have also changed – what seems just like a cold or mild sore 

throat is often Covid.  The online service will still be there for you in these circumstances. 

Doors will be open to maximise ventilation 

 We are all still required to: 

➢ Gel hands thoroughly on entry and on leaving, keeping good hand hygiene 

throughout 

➢ Wear a clean face mask all the time – not a snood or scarf. If you forget, we will give 

you one on arrival 

➢ Keep at least 1 metre distance from other households at all times 

➢ Do not move around or have social conversations in the church – stay at your seat 

➢ When the service is finished leave the church and do not congregate together either 

indoors or outdoors 

This is all about individual responsibility and playing our part in keeping each other safe, 

enabling us to meet and worship. 

Although this will make the church feel more like normal, we must remember that this is not 

business as usual. We all still require to remain vigilant until the Covid situation becomes 

manageable. 


